
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

February 24, 2021 @ 6:00 p.m.  

GoToMeeting 

Present: 

Jenson, Ligocki, Tikalsky and Doom  

Absent and Excused: 

Mayor Swadley 

Also Present: 

Clerk Licht, Chief Leck and Callie LaPoint  

Call to Order: 

Jenson called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.   

Communications: 

None 

Approval of the January 27, 2021 Public Safety Committee 

Motion by Doom, second by Tikalsky to approve the minutes. Motion carried 4-0. 

Discussion and possible action regarding a Special Event License application from the 

Stoughton Chamber of Commerce for Syttende Mai 2021 

Callie LaPoint highlighted some changes due to COVID. The Sunday parade would be a drive-

thru parade at Mandt Park. The races will still be on schedule for the Saturday. Food carts 

would be pre-order option and curbside pickup.  The committee took no action on this item. It 

will be back before the committee at its March meeting.  

Liquor License Revocation Follow-Up 

Chief Leck stated that he is working with the City Attorney to see if the Police Department still 

has the right to go in and inspect following a revocation.  

Discussion regarding a resolution opposing SB 22, known as the Cocktails-to-Go bill and SB 56 

which effectively preempts local Click & Collect Ordinances  

Chief Leck stated that this would be a temporary measure that probably wouldn’t go away after 

COVID and that it would take away local control. Motion by Tikalsky, second by Doom to 

recommend that council approve the resolution with the addition of the following language 

“we encourage residents and business owners to contact their state representatives.” Motion 

carried 4-0. 

Discussion and possible action regarding a Curbside Pick Up Plan for the City of Stoughton  

Tikalsky gave an update and will have a final version ready for the next meeting.  



Future agenda Items: 

Liquor License ordinance changes, Syttende Mai, Pedlet 

Adjournment: 

Motion by Tikalsky, second by Doom to adjourn at 7:00 p.m. Motion carried 4-0. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Holly Licht, City Clerk  


